Subject: Application 2021/3225/P Murphy's Yard

Dear sirs

Please accept this as a formal objection to the above mentioned Planning Application. My strong objections are
summarised well in the communication to the council from The

Heath & Hampstead Society.

Of particular concern to me is the high rise nature of the proposed new buildings and the over development of the
site. This will put a terrible strain on the Heath facilities and irreversible damage to the views and open space
sensation of our wonderful Heath.

Regards
John P Lobek

Camden Resident



